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 It is with great pride that I am sharing the 1st edition of our 2023 – 2024 newsletter. Just three weeks in to the term and we already have 

so much to celebrate and even more to look forward to!  

 

With Love and Respect as the school’s key Christian values, this half term the children are focusing their minds and thoughts to the value 

of Respect. As a team we have been exploring what this means both for us and those around, with a focus on how Christians apply this 

value to their lives.   We aim for children to be confident in how they can use this value to form and maintain meaningful and supportive 

relationships with others. This learning closely links with our whole school focus in PSHE of ‘Being Me in My World’. This piece of the 

jigsaw in their learning explores how our choices have an impact on others and further develops an understanding of our role and 

responsibilities in school in the local and wider community.  

 

I hope you enjoy celebrating the many successes already achieved by our children, and that you too are looking forward to what we know 

is going to a fantastic year at Harting! 

 

Mr Tidey, Headteacher  

 

Cobnor Residential  

Last week saw our year 5/6 children taking part in a residential trip to Cobnor Activities Centre. The week saw them all taking part in 

sailing, kayaking, canoeing, raft building, archery, Aeroball and not to forget the yearly talent show! Both the centre’s instructors and 

school staff were truly blown away by the teamwork and support shown for each other. We are so proud of each of the children for 

making the week so special.    
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Forest School 

Friday saw the first of this year’s Forest School sessions with 

Chestnut class. As you can see they had a lot of fun with clay today! 

Sessions will be running weekly across the year with all children 

taking part.  

 

New Arrivals!  

We are all very excited to have recently 

rehomed 3 new hens as part of a welfare 

rescue service. It will soon be time to name 

the hens – get your thinking caps on!  

Our Grounds 

You may have already noticed a few changes to the school grounds. We 

are pleased to share that we have a news Grounds Maintenance team who 

will be working hard over the coming year to maintain and ensure that our 

grounds are in tip top condition at all times!  

 

Key Dates for Autumn Half Term 

 

26/09 Open Morning for new parents 

27/09 Willow & Chestnut Meet the Teacher 

28/09 Open Morning for new parents 

04/10 Open Morning for new parents 

04/10 Rowan & Oak Meet the Teacher 

05/10 Tempest Photography to school 

05/10 Coronation Garden Open evening 

06/10 Open Morning for new parents 

10/10 Harvest Festival service at 

Congregational Church (am) 

13/10 MRC Yrs 5&6 Football Tournament 

17/10 Brass Band England Visit  

19/10 Chestnut trip to Butser Farm 

20/10 Last Forest School for Chestnut Class 

23/10- 27/10 HALF TERM 

30/10 INSET DAY (no children in school) 

31/10 Children back to school 
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Online Safety Focus 

Online Platform: Discord 

Have you heard of Discord? This is a fast-growing online platform which is run from private servers.  We strongly recommend that 

parents read the attached information to understand the risks associated with using this platform and how to set parental settings to 

minimise these risks for your children. 


